
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

ROAD CLOSURE – QUEEN STREET 
 

 
  
WHAT: Queen Street will be closed via barricades from King Street to Victoria 
Street to accommodate the Niagara-on-the-Lake Chamber of Commerce Icewine 
Festival. 
  
WHEN: The closure is scheduled from Wednesday, January 18, at 9:00 a.m. to 
Monday, January 30, at 5:00 p.m. 
  
CONTACT: Any inquiries concerning this road closure may be directed to Casey, 
Sharpe, Supervisor of Roads, at casey.sharpe@notl.com or 905-468-3266 ext. 
257. For more information about this event, please visit the Chamber of 
Commerce website at https://www.niagaraonthelake.com/the-original-icewine-
festival. 
  
Emergency services have been informed of this closure, and a designated fire 
lane will be established for use. 
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